





Friday 20th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our school is taking part in NSPCC Number Day 2023!

We recognise how important this charity is and we want to support them in a fun and educational way. On **Friday 3rd of February**, children will take part in NSPCC Number Day activities. This will also include taking part in the Times Tables Rock Stars – NSPCC Rocks challenge where they will be showing off their maths skills by competing against other schools in the country.

To help the children get into the spirit of the day we are asking for them to come to school dressed as a rock star!

We will be very grateful for any donations to support NSPCC which can be made on parent pay.

Thank you for your continued support - we are really looking forward to this exciting day!

Mrs Woodmansey



St Charles' Voluntary Catholic Academy Norfolk Street, Hull, HU2 9AA Tel. 01482 326610 Email. admin@stchull.org www.stchull.org Executive Head

Mrs Karen Siedle

© @StCharlesVCHull

Head of School
Mrs Sarah Woodmansey

